
Announcements for the week of Sunday, Sept. 24th, 2023 
 

 
1. After Service Lunch and Fellowship- Sunday, October 1st. We will be having a 

fellowship lunch. We will provide beverages and paper products and ask for you to 
bring a soup or chili along with a bread if you choose. You must sign up for this 
lunch. 

 
2. Women’s Day- Here at NBCF on Saturday, Sept. 30th from 9 am-3 pm. We will 

be studying 3 of the “I AM’ statements of Jesus. The cost is $20pp which 
includes A continental breakfast, all the teachings, craft time, and lunch. Please 
sign up at the information table. If any questions, please see Nina Crespo  
 

3. Hallelujah Night – New Beginnings will be hosting a Hallelujah Night event 
on Tuesday, October 31 from 5:00 - 7:30 PM. There are a few ways that you 
can participate in the event. 1) You can donate candy or give a love offering for the 
event. 2) You can sign up to serve in one of the game/activity areas. Sign-up 
today at the information table. If any questions, please see Tony Cintron. 
 

4. Reverb- Hosted by Word of Life - An all-night youth event taking place on Friday, 
November 3rd.  Registration opens at the Blue Cross Arena at 5:30 PM – 6:30 PM 

• Early registration by October 3rd is $52.00 per student after that, the price 
goes up   

• any unsaved friends you invite will be able to attend for free!! 
Please sign up at the information table. If any questions, please see Nick Failing. 

 
5. The food pantry is in need of donations- Please consider donating Items like: 

Peanut butter, Jelly, Spaghetti Sauce, Soups, Tuna fish, gluten-free items, Cereal, 
and Canned goods. 
 

6. All of our regularly scheduled events are on a static screen, easy to see, behind the 
information table. 

 
All of the upcoming events and sign-up sheets are at the information table. 

 
In addition to the info table, there are many ways for you to access the details on all 

our announcements and events. You can go to our website, or Facebook page or sign 
up for our 9 AM Sunday morning events church email if you haven’t already. 

 


